
 

 

 
2nd May 2018 
 

Deaf Awareness Week 14th-18th May 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
The deaf students at Pendle Community High School & College would like to invite 
you to a Deaf Awareness Assembly on Wednesday 16th May at 9.00am.   
 
The event will end with refreshments and some time to talk to the students about the 
challenges they face in day to day life as well as teaching you some BSL signs.   
 
Please let us know if you are able to attend the assembly by completing the attached 
slip and returning to school by Friday 11th May.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Deaf students of school and Mrs Rothwell   
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Deaf Awareness Assembly 
 

 
Name:______________________________________  
 
 
I will/ will not be attending the Deaf awareness event on Wednesday 16th May 2018 
at 9.00am. 
 
I will/ will not be able to stay for refreshments after the assembly. 
 
 
Signed:__________________________________ Date:_____________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


